Report of the
Senate and House Committees of Public Health, Welfare and Labor
To the
Administrative Rules and Regulations Subcommittee

November 28, 2016

November 28, 2016
Senator David Sanders, Co-Chair

Representative Andy Davis, Co-Chair

Dear Chairs:

The Administrative Rules and Regulations Subcommittee of the Arkansas
Legislative Council, referred a rule from the Arkansas Tobacco Control Board
regarding the safe manufacture of vapor products, alternative nicotine products
and e-liquids and for consumer safety, to the Senate and House Committee on
Public Health, Welfare and Labor for review.

At a meeting on November 28, 2016, the Senate and House Interim Committees
on Public Health, Welfare and Labor reviewed the proposed rule by the
Arkansas Tobacco Control Board.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lile B, dose,

Senator Cecile Bledsoe, Senate Chair
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Representative Deborah Ferguson, Acting House Chair




